
For more safe shopping recommendations,
please visit uthealthaustin.org

*Information in this guide is sourced from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Avoid
shopping

in person if
you have symptoms of 

COVID-19, have recently 
been exposed to COVID-19, 

or tested positive for 
COVID-19 in the past 14 days.

Before entering a 
store, wear a cloth 
face covering that 

covers your nose 
and mouth and use 

hand sanitizer.

If you are using a 
shopping cart or 
basket, disinfect 

with wipes if 
available.

Try to only 
touch the 
products you 
plan to 
purchase.

Use marked entry and 
exit points and follow 

any directional signs or 
floor markings to 

maintain six feet of 
distance between you 

and other shoppers.

If possible, use 
contactless payment 
options. Pay without 

touching money, a 
card, or a keypad. 
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